
 

 
 

Staff Report 
                                                    Agenda Item No. G-2 
   
 
 
 
To: City of Imperial Traffic Commission 

 
From: Lisa Tylenda, Planner 

 
Date: January 4, 2018  

 
Subject: Proposed “Reduce Speed” signs for “West” bound traffic on Worthington Road. 
 

 
 
Background 
 
Currently, for west bound traffic entering the City of Imperial on Worthington Road, the 
transition from a 55 MPH speed limit to a 25 MPH speed limit is abrupt. There are currently no 
“Reduce Speed” signs in that area to prepare the drivers for the immediate transition from 
“County” limits to City limit speed.  
There have been numerous concerns expressed by citizens and officers from the Imperial Police 
Department. 
 
On December 12, 2017 the Development Review Committee convened and recommended that 
“Reduce Speed” signs would be the initial step in efforts to remedy the current situation of 
excess “speed” in that area.    
 
Staff Recommendation: 
 
Staff recommends this item to the Traffic Commission for discussion and action. 
 
Attachments: 
Location map. 
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